
Dear Representatives, 
 
    My name is Acacia Land and I am a naturally, healthy, educated mother of 2 beautiful naturally, 
healthy, educated children. I am very concerned and distraught over hearing about HB 3063 and the 
impact it would have on our population if it is passed. 
 
  First of all, I'd like to point out that treating children and adults with natural medicine such as 
acupuncture, homeopathy, healthy food choices and herbs is a natural and healthy alternative to filling 
our children full of toxins. These alternatives have worked for thousands of years. I have worked with 
and researched the work of many professionals all over the country who have noticed that the kids who 
get sick tend to have chronic, behavioral, and "21st century" type conditions rather than the diseases 
that have been massively vaccinated against. In general, the vaccinated diseases do not plague or kill 
children today thanks to advances in modern lifestyles and medicine. 
 
  I'd also like to point out that a wide majority of the population of children in the state of Oregon are 
vaccinated already, making the bill unnecessary for the fervent believers of vaccines. If they work as 
they should, those who are vaccinated should be at no risk to those who aren't. 
 
  This bill is not practical nor is it ethical. It would deprive unvaccinated children an education which is 
preposterous. Parents have the right to choose what is best for their children. With any possible risks of 
side effects, especially chronic ones, there must be a choice. The information regarding the risk of 
vaccinations for children is widely available through several different sources, including renowned 
medical doctors and thousands of personal testimonies. 
 
Please keep in mind the heath freedom of the people you serve and remove this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
Acacia Land 
 


